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Happy Halloween!
We've had so much fun with everyone who

volunteered with us this past October.

Some of our most favorite events happen

in October- the Trick or Treat Paddle,

Farmers Market Halloween Party, and of

course simply working with all the

wonderful volunteers that dedicate their

time to our parks system. The Trick or Treat

Paddle 2019 turned out to be one of the

most successful yet: over 100

volunteers got into character, contributing

350 community service hours,

while passing out candy to over 1000

patrons enjoying the river!!
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Adopt-A-Park is a collaborative effort between Ann Arbor residents and city government

to improve and maintain our parks. Neighbors and community groups volunteer their time

to improve their chosen park. These adopters make such a difference in the care and

maintenance of the parks and we would like to thank each and every one of you for

another successful year! It is because of their hard-work, dedication, and ever-evolving

ideas that make our park system unique.
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